From: Higgins, Jessica 
Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 10:25 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Question 

Hi Steve – Just writing to confirm: the U of I system offered Victoria Watkins a ticket to the luncheon at which the Chancellor of UIC was speaking on Feb 1 at the City Club, which she accepted in her official capacity. The tickets were sold online for exactly $50 per person. Please let me know if you need any additional details.

Thank you!

Jess

